
 

 

 

 

 

House Bill 852 – Property Tax - Tax Sales - Homeowner Protection Program  

 

Position – Support 

 

Maryland REALTORS® wholeheartedly supports establishing the Homeowner Protection Program in the 

Department of Assessments and Taxation to divert vulnerable homeowners from the private tax lien 

sale process to enable them to stay in their homes and supports HB 852 as amended and passed by the 

House. 

Maryland REALTORS requests a favorable report of HB 852. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any questions, please contact bill.castelli@mdrealtor.org; susan.mitchell@mdrealtor.org; or 

lisa.may@mdrealtor.org 
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